
Dear Sir/Madam, 

As residents of NEWPORT we write to you in relation to extending trading hours for Mona Vale 
markets. 

An extension to start trading from 7:30 benefits the residents, the stall holders and also the 
general community.

We urge you to approve this application. 

Tania Elder and Milan Debelak 

Kindest regards,
Tania Rees Elder
Newport Yoga Centre | Founder & Director
tania@newportyogacentre.com.au
www.newportyogacentre.com.au
0418 602 202
Like us on facebook / follow us on Instagram
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